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Comments: Hello Bret

 

Im writing this note to you in support of my renters who are part of the film crew who are seeking a permit from

the Forest Service to film a show in Little Duncan Bay.

 

My understanding is the Forest Service permit is the last one needed to proceed with the shoot.

 

I understand the filming is hoping to Start after the 8th of October 2023.

 

 

 

In talking with the renters, they anticipate over 45 support people to ensure the safety/management of the 16 to

20 contestants.

 

I have not seen the proposal that I understand was sent to land owners of the area.

 

 

 

From our conversations, I believe they will leave  not  only a minimal enviormental impact, but our economy will

greatly benefit from their local emplyment and  purchases in the community.

 

 

 

Thanks Bret and I urge you to help expedite the required permit before Friday the 29th of September 2023.

 

 

 

Thanks,

 

Dianne Christensen


